
  

CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
284 SOUTH AVENUE 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601 
 

 
        November 1, 2010 
 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 

Re: Proposed Tariff Amendment 
for the Provision of Three-Phase Service in Residential Subdivisions 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
  

The amended tariff leaf set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) on November 1, 2010 to become 
effective on December 1, 2010.  
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

4th Revised Leaf No. 39 
 

The purpose of this filing is to revise the contribution required from an applicant 
in instances where the Company, during its supply configuration design process, 
determines that three-phase service is required to meet the anticipated electrical needs of 
an applicant’s proposed residential subdivision in order to discharge the Company’s 
obligation to provide safe, adequate and reliable service.  

 
This filing was initially made with the Commission on March 25, 2010 to be 

effective on July 1, 2010. Since the initial filing, the effective date was postponed in 
order to allow for time for further review by Staff. Subsequent to discussion with Staff 
regarding their review, Central Hudson Gas & Electric hereby files a revised tariff leaf to 
incorporate a rate to be applied per trench foot for the incremental cost of three-phase 
wire. The incremental cost of appurtenant facilities will be determined specific to each 
job.  

 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jodi Harris at (845) 486-5578 

or jharris@cenhud.com. 
 
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                              Michael L. Mosher 
           Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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